
Council President Report February 2022 

 

• Had discissions with numerous members of the congregation in the gathering space on Sundays 

 

• Spoke with George Harrison, a gentlemen who has been in the gathering space on Sundays for 

coffee and to request assistance with food.   

 

 

• Mike Akers has resigned from council because he will be moving out of the area.  I’ve reached 

out to a few members of the congregation to see who we can have finish Mike’s term, which 

runs through the remainder of 2022.  

 

• Spoke with the scout troop leader regarding the troops interest in purchasing a new trailer.  

Trinity will need to hold the title of the trailer and will need to provide insurance for the trailer. 

 

 

• Currently working on framework for ways for us to respond to gifts and donations.  This was a 

discussion years ago when I was on the stewardship committee.  Matt Bingaman had mentioned 

that coming up with a plan to acknowledge gifts was something he had wished to be able to 

accomplish while he was on council and as president.   

 

• Will be presenting a plan for the remainder of 2022 council meetings with the intention of 

having at least 3 of the remaining meetings in person.  

 

 

Seth Maurer 


